

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Item 21 File 21-1040 Appointment of Sue Taylor to Planning Commission October 26th 2021 Board of Supervisors Meeting

El Dorado Growers Alliance <eldoradogrowersalliance@gmail.com>

Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 1:07 PM

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, The BOSONE <Bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bostive@edcgov.us>, Kitty Miller <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <oldbosthree@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bostour@edcgov.us> Cc: Laurel Brent-Bumb <chamber@eldoradocounty.org>

Supervisors:

Please vote no on the appointment of Sue Taylor to the Planning Commission. Planning Commissioners should be members of the community with judgment about balancing the needs for land use development and community externality prevention.

Sue Taylor is the leader of the NIMB's in El Dorado County. To my knowledge I have never seen her support any project in the county. It is pointless to appoint her to the Planning Commission where she's going to vote against every project and/or she will try to impose clever poison pill conditions on permits.

Having Sue Taylor on the Planning Commission will guarantee a continuation of contentious meetings and slow decision making.

Please appoint Planning Commissioners that are open-minded about projects and their impacts.

Sue Taylor and her organization are frequent litigants against the county land use policies. Her litigation would require her, ethically if not legally, to recuse herself on any general plan land use decisions.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Rod Miller Executive Director El Dorado County Growers Alliance



County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: planning commission

Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>

To: County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 3:26 PM

Please add to public comment.

----- Forwarded message ------From: <chamber@eldoradocounty.org> Date: Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 3:25 PM Subject: planning commission

To: <bostne@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, <bostour@edcgov.us>,

<bostive@edcgov.us>

CC: <don.ashton@edcgov.us>

Planning commissioners are critical to future viability of our county. It is our belief that the individuals serving as commissioners must be equipped to make fair and balanced decisions that represent the big picture and future of Eldorado County. It is imperative that those serving be able to consider all sides of any issue. We are concerned that if

Ms. Taylor is appointed they will not be able to do so. A record of litigation, a personal agenda and appearances / comments at board meetings has demonstrated a narrow unyielding vision for our county. We ask the board to continue looking for the appropriate voice of reason and intellect that will represent all.

Laurel Brent-Bumb A.C.E.

Chief Executive Officer

El Dorado County Chamber of Commerce

530 621 5885

Don Ashton, MPA **Chief Administrative Officer** Don.Ashton@edcgov.us County of El Dorado 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667 Ph: (530) 621-5530